

March 25, 2025

Marissa de Luna, President Rotary Club of Sweetwater San Diego National City, Ca 91950

Dear Ms. De Luna,

On behalf of The Filipino Press and Southbay Shredding, we would like to thank you for your support of the Annual Shredding Event in National City on November 23, 2024 at the Old Schoolhouse Square parking lot.

Sponsors/ Donors

Filipino Press	\$2,000
Southbay Shredding	\$1,200
Rotary Club Sweetwater of San Diego	\$500
Kitchen Logic	\$200
Total Sponsorship	\$3,900

The amount collected from our sponsors and donors were used to cover the expense of the event to include the advertising, signage, Sound system, photographer, refreshments, supplies and more.

The Shredding and Recycling event provided a secure handling of sensitive documents and proper disposition of electronics and old computers which would otherwise cost the residents a hefty amount. Monies that they saved for these services can then be used by these underserved residents for other expenses.

Again, A Big Thank You for sponsoring and collaborating in this worthwhile Annual project and may you continue to be blessed in your future projects in the community.

Sincerely,

Susan Delòs Santos

Project Coordinator